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BMPO Transportation Project Amendment - Public Comment Period
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News Release

For Immediate Release

May 31, 2024

BMPO Notice of Metropolitan Transportation
Improvement Program (MTIP) Amendment

21-Day Public Comment Period Open Until June 20, 2024

The Bend Metropolitan Planning Organization (BMPO) Policy Board will consider approval of one

amendment to the MTIP at their next meeting, on June 21, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. Public comments can be submitted

via email for the next three weeks to kkennedy@bendoregon.gov, or during Public Comment at the hybrid (in-

person/online) BMPO Policy Board meeting.

In-person meeting information, including a Zoom link to attend online, will be posted to the BMPO Policy

Board webpage one week prior to the meeting date.

Summary of Amendment

PROJECT PROJECT NAME & PROPOSED CHANGES

KEY DESCRIPTION PROJECT

NUMBER TOTAL

22742 US20: from US101 to the Idaho $8,971,000 Add project to the
border. BMPO MTIP due to
Install National Electric Vehicle minor project
Infrastructure (NEVI) fast charging locations within the
stations every 50 miles along US20 from MPO boundary.
US101 to the Idaho border, to provide




PROJECT NAME &
DESCRIPTION

PROPOSED
PROJECT
TOTAL

CHANGES

electric vehicle drivers with reliable and

fast charging.

Sign up to have notifications sent directly to your inbox through the Subscribe page. From the News list, select

Bend MPO.

Accommodation Information for People with Disabilities

Users Dial 7-1-1.

To obtain this information in an alternate format such as Braille, large print, electronic formats,

etc., please contact Kelli Kennedy at kkennedy@bendoregon.gov or 541-693-2122; Relay

Return to full list >>




